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Welcome to the Cannon Falls Area Chamber of Commerce! 
 
Thank you for your interest in joining our Chamber.  The following 2022 Membership information is included with 
this letter:  

- Membership Fees 2022  
- Membership Application Fill-In 2022 
- Membership Benefits 2022 
- Chamber Mission, Purpose and Goals 2022 
- Chamber Event Sponsorships 2022 

 
Our Chamber Memberships run from January – December.  Our Chamber does offer a Membership Payment Plan.  
We can set your plan up for 12 monthly payments, 4 quarterly payments, or split your membership and you pay 50% 
now and the final payment July 1st.  To start this payment plan, please call the Chamber Office.   
 
The Chamber is a great source in connecting our Chamber Members to helpful resources that will benefit you. Just 
think of the Chamber as a place to find the right solutions. If you have any promotional materials, please share them 
with the Chamber Office to be included on our Promotional Wall. 
 
Did you know that all our Chamber Members are listed on multiple pages on our Chamber website 
www.cannonfalls.org? These listings include a free link to your website, FaceBook and Instagram pages.  The 
Chamber’s FaceBook page has reached over 2,300+ people and has posted 344 engagements in 2021.  Our 
Instagram page also had 354 followers this past year. 
 
Our Benefits Listing will show you what the Chamber offers its members regarding promotions, announcements, 
meetings, and fun events to be a part of.  If you have any questions, please give me a call or email me.  I have 
attached our latest issue of our Chamber E-Newsletter.  This is a weekly publication that is emailed out each 
Wednesday. 
 
The Chamber also promotes our member’s businesses and the community through various outlets like: 

- Event listings through ExploreMinnesota - Minnesota Office of Tourism 
- Calendar of Events in the Entertainment Guide 
- Chamber’s Calendar of Events webpage  
- Business referrals through the Chamber Office 
- Chamber’s Weekly E-Newsletter 

 
Thank you for choosing Cannon Falls and our Chamber for your business.  We can work together to make 2022 an 
excellent year for both of us. 
 
Kyle Paulson, Chamber Director  
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